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During May 5-9 week, 2025, representatives of Caucasus University participated in the V Edition of 

International Staff Training Week held at the University of Tuscia in Viterbo, Italy, within the 

framework of the Erasmus+ program administrative mobility. 

During the visit, participants had the opportunity to engage in both professional and cultural 

activities aimed at deepening international cooperation and sharing experience between partner 

universities. 

During the week, thematic presentations were made on the university's international projects, 

double degree programs, student and academic staff mobility, as well as workshops and a new 

project in data journalism was presented. 

Participants had the opportunity to tour the campus of the University of Tuscia, meet with 

administrative staff, and participate in roundtable discussions on improving mobility and 

opportunities for developing double degree programs. 

The visit to the University of Tuscia significantly deepened the ties between the universities and 

created a solid foundation for future cooperation. 

This type of mobility fully serves the objectives of the Erasmus+ program — to promote international 

experience sharing, cultural exchange, and professional development in the field of higher education. 

 


